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Decision:  Notice of Motion: Air Quality in the TTC Subway System 
 
At its meeting on May 18, 2017 the Board: 
 
Moved referral of the motion and requested a further joint report in June from staff of the TTC 
and Toronto Public Health on ways and means to study the potential impacts of air quality 
issues in the subway system and whether any other major subway systems have undertaken 
similar work. 
 




